
 

The National Labor Relations Board is an independent Federal agency created in 1935 to enforce the National Labor Relations Act. 
We conduct secret-ballot elections to determine whether employees want union representation and we investigate and remedy unfair 
labor practices by employers and unions. To find out more about your rights under the Act and how to file a charge or election 
petition, you may speak confidentially to any agent with the Board's Regional Office set forth below or you may call the Board's toll-
free number 1-844-762-NLRB (1-844-762-6572). Hearing impaired callers who wish to speak to an Agency representative Should 
contact the Federal Relay Service (link is external) by visiting its website at https://www.federalrelay.us/ttv (link is external), calling 
one of its toll-free numbers and asking its Communications Assistant to call our toll-free number at 1-844-762-NLRB. 
 

219 South Dearborn Street, Suite 808  Telephone: (312) 353-7570 
Chicago, Illinois 60604  Hours of Operation: 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 
THIS IS AN OFFICIAL NOTICE AND MUST NOT BE DEFACED BY ANYONE 

This notice must remain posted for 60 consecutive days from the date of posting and must not be altered, defaced, or covered by any 
other material. Any questions concerning this notice or compliance with its provisions may be directed to the Regional Office’s 
Compliance Officer, Cristina Ortega at (312)353-7169. 
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SCR Medical Transportation, LLC,  
a subsidiary of Beacon Mobility Corp. 

Cases 13-CA-334058, 13-CA-334093, 13-CA-334101 
 

THE NATIONAL LABOR RELATIONS ACT GIVES YOU THE RIGHT TO: 
 Form, join, or assist a union; 

 Choose a representative to bargain with us on your behalf; 

 Act together with other employees for your benefit and protection; 

 Choose not to engage in any of these protected activities. 

 

WE WILL NOT interfere with, restrain, or coerce you in the exercise of the above rights. 

WE WILL NOT fail and refuse and/or unreasonably delay in providing the Union with 
information that is relevant and necessary to its role as the exclusive bargaining representative of 
the Unit. 

WE HAVE provided the Union with the relevant information it requested on November 22, 
2023, regarding the grievance related to the termination of Jasmine Benson. 

WE HAVE provided the Union with the relevant information it requested on December 29, 
2023, regarding the grievance related to the termination of Kimberly Samuels. 

WE HAVE provided, in part, the Union with the relevant information it requested on December 
28, 2023, regarding the withholding of union dues, and WE WILL provide the information 
about: the reason for separation of the individuals no longer employed with SCR Medical 
Transportation; and, an explanation as to why double deductions were not remitted for the 
following members still employed with SCR Medical Transportation - Michael Brutlag, Shannon 
Coleman, British Copeland, Tinesha Murphy, Tom Schmerold, and Nastassia Luke Sanders. 

 
   SCR Medical Transportation, LLC  

a subsidiary of Beacon Mobility Corp. 
   (Employer) 

 
 

Date:  By:   
   (Representative) (Title)  

 


